Good morning,

You are cordially invited to participate in a New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection
(Department) Stormwater Management rules stakeholder meeting. This meeting is a follow-up to the
stakeholder meetings held in November 2016 and June 2017 on replacing the nonstructural standards at
N.J.A.C. 7:8-5.3 with a green infrastructure requirement. The purpose of this meeting is to provide
attendees with an overview of the proposed rules changes that the Department is preparing for
publication in the New Jersey Register. In addition to replacing the nonstructural standards with a green
infrastructure requirement the Department’s proposal will include additional revisions and clarifications
to the rule.

The stakeholder meeting will be held on October 30* from 9:30-12:00 at the New Jersey Environmental
Infrastructure Trust located at 3131 Princeton Pike, Building 4 Suite 216 Lawrenceville, NJ 08648.

Participation in this process is by invitation only. If you are unable to attend, you may designate an
alternate, however, in order to have a meaningful discussion, participation at this meeting is limited to
only one representative per invite. Please RSVP to Deanna Carabelli at Deanna.Carabelli@dep.nj.gov if

you or your designee is able to attend this meeting. Please note the Department does not anticipate
additional meetings on this subject and hopes that you will be able to participate in this meeting.
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